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July 7, 1977

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

I want you to know of the safe arrival of the 26 platinum 
prints which President Schaefer brought back from Santa 
Fe. This brings our collection of your photographs to a 
total of 33. We are all very pleased that the Center has 
such a fine, large collection, and we have scheduled an 
exhibition of them during the month of November.

President Schaefer mentioned that you wish to place some 
of your Camera Work issues here at the Center. We are 
most grateful for the offer and I enclose a list of the 
issues which we already have. We would be happy to have 
any new issues on loan; or if you prefer to donate them, 
they would be tax deductible, of course.

I hope to have the pleasure of meeting you someday. I 
know both President Schaefer and Harold had marvelous 
visits with you in Santa Fe.

Sincerely yours,

Terence R. Pitts 
Acting Director

TRP/sd
Enclosure

cc: President Schaefer



Number

Camera Work
in the CCP Archive

8

Number 11
Number 12
Number 13

Number 14 (two copies)
Steichen Supplement, April 1906
Number 15
Number 25
Number 34
Number 35
Number 36 (three copies)
Number 39
Special Number, August 1912, Matisse and 

Picasso (HT) --no gravures

Number 42-43
Number 44
Number 46
Number 49-50
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